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John Filion
Office of the Chair

September 19, 2011

To: Executive Committee

At its meeting on September 13, 2011, the Board of Health directed the Chair of the Board of
Health to write to the Executive Committee urging the Executive Committee not to adopt
Recommendations 1.x. (Reduce the Community Partnership and Investment Program) and 2.i.
(Toronto Public Health [Dental Health - Investing in Families]) contained in the report
(September 9, 2011) from the City Manager to the Executive Committee on the Core Service
Review.

On behalf of the Board of Health for the City of Toronto, I strongly encourage the Executive
Committee to consider the information in the report from the Medical Officer of Health
contained in agenda item EX10.1a, Core Service Review Potential Health Impacts: Toronto
Public Health. Before considering either reducing or eliminating either of these programs, we
would urge that full consideration be given of the potential adverse consequences on the health
and social outcomes of at-risk populations including children, youth, families and seniors in
Toronto.

Sincerely,

s

Councillor John Filion
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